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Calling volunteers in the Bournemouth/Poole area!

We are looking for volunteers who can spare a few hours over the summer to encourage people to pick up at bat
at our Ping Pong Parlour in Poole and various Ping! Bournemouth events over the summer. If you would like to get
involved or require more information please email lee.monk@tabletennisengland.co.uk. A free t-shirt is provided
for all volunteers!

 

Please see attachment for more information
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